Red Class Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

What an exciting week we have had in Reception! On Monday the children conducted an investigation into a stolen treasure.
They followed the clues around the school to finally discover that it was a Magpie who did it.

In Maths we have been focusing on problem solving activities and collected data using tally charts. The children have been
fascinated by the topic of birds and because of that we have started reading the story 'Owl Babies'.

Next week we will continue to explore 'Owl Babies' through drama, art, music and writing. In Maths we will revisit addition
of two single digit humbers focusing on counting on to find the answers. In RE our focus will be Islam.

Have a lovely and sunny weekend.

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Brotherton and Miss May
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